
Working harder to make us safer and better 
Our lunchroom staff has made a number of adjustments to the lunchroom routines in order to 
provide a safe atmosphere for our students and faculty.  Thank you to Mrs. Lynne, Mrs. Tammy, 
and Mrs. Susan for all of the extra work that you are doing for our students.  
 
Technology in the Classroom 
The elementary teachers received a wonderful addition to their classrooms last week as 65” 
Viewsonic Smart Boards were installed in their classrooms.  These interactive boards are 
intended to enhance and accelerate learning in the classroom and have already created a fun 
learning environment in every classroom.  Teachers received training during In-Service Week 
and will receive additional training on September 16.  
 
Thank you Mr. James! 
Thank you to Mr. James Hayes, who with assistance from Mr. Eric Ahtonen, installed all of the 
Smartboards in two days.  His work was an early Christmas present for all of our teachers and 
students in the elementary building. 


